
 

DNA is pleased to stand with our colleagues at OVAC 

Some of these budgets cuts need a second look;   

“As members of One Voice Against Cancer (OVAC), a coalition of public interest groups representing 

millions of cancer researchers, patients, survivors and their families, we are writing to you in response to 

the release of President Trump’s FY18 Budget Proposal specifically regarding the proposed cuts to the 

National Institutes of Health (NIH) and ultimately the National Cancer Institute (NCI) which would be 

a devastating blow to the cancer research community, doctors, nurses, patients and their families.” 

Please take another look at the impact of these agencies and the work they do! 

The Honorable Thad Cochran    The Honorable Patrick Leahy 
Chairman      Vice Chairman 
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  
United States Senate  United States Senate  
      
 
The Honorable Roy Blunt                The Honorable Patty Murray 
Chairman                 Ranking Member 
Labor, Health and Human Services                               Labor, Health and Human Services 
Education and Related Agencies   Education and Related Agencies 

 

http://www.ovaconline.org/index.html

